
Town of Winthrop 2022 Comprehensive Plan Committee 
Meeting Notes:  Monday, July 31, 2023, 6:30 p.m. 
Attending:  Ted Hatch, Patricia Savory, Penny Pray, Scott Ferguson, Kristin Shumway 
 
 
Meeting Notes 

• After the July 24 Town Council working session, we gathered input on Norcross Point feedback 
that the committee has received from the townspeople as requested by Shannon McDonnell 
and to us by Elizabeth Peters.  Ted put together a lengthy document for our review. 

• Also, based on the July 24 Town Council working session, the Recreation and Culture chapter 
needs a full rewrite on the Norcross Point renovation section.  Scott reviewed that content and 
supplied thoughts to Patricia.  Update:  Patricia sent suggested edits to Scott and Jessica Cobb 
the following day, August 1. 

• Ted attended an open webinar sponsored by the DECD about LD 2003 on July 27.   He provided 
an update to the team.   

• Update from Anthony on July 31:  As a result of the information obtained during the webinar, 
Anthony has pursued via an application to obtain $10k in state funds to assist with LD2003 
implementation and efforts such as ordinance rewrites. 

• Pat provided a brief chapter status to the committee and updated the team that Anthony would 
be distributing chapters via the town website.  Update:  The first chapter, Community Profile, 
was posted on the town website  

 
Housekeeping 

• Next Meeting, August 14, 6:30 p.m.    Public Meeting.  Town Office, All Purpose Room / Large 
Meeting Room 

• Ted and Pat met with Anthony Wilson to get instructions on how to operate zoom in the large 
meeting room on Monday, July 31. 


